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‘Making a difference’ 

Head Teacher Update 

As we welcome in our half term holiday and look forward to enjoying the sunny weather, we are proud of the 
wealth of opportunities we've given Mere Green children to thrive, contribute and demonstrate their mental 
strength this last term. 
 

From our science fair where we saw a record number of entries, to the many sporting events where children 
have grown in confidence representing their school, to a plethora of educational visits enhancing our curriculum 
further, drama performances and our hugely successful coronation picnic and Summer fair, none of these 
would have been possible, without your support. 
 

As we look ahead to Summer 2 and the last term of this academic year, we are delighted to celebrate our first 
Children's University Graduations, further musical performances, and the opportunity for all parents to join us 
for our Sports Day which we are sure will be even more successful than last year. 
 

Thank you again for all your support in arriving promptly to school each day, supporting your child/ren with their 
learning and enabling them to experience the wealth of extra curriculum opportunities we have mentioned 
above. 
 

Have a lovely half term holiday. 

 

Kristal Brookes 

Headteacher 
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Head Teacher 

Mrs Kristal Brookes 
Mere Green Primary School 

Mere Green Road 

Four Oaks 

B75 5BL  

Boys Football 

Another great win for the Mere Green boys 
football team. The whole team played 

brilliantly from start to finish in the warm 
weather, showing some excellent football 
skills . Well done on your win of 4-0 you all 

worked your socks off.   

Mr Smith would like to say a big thank you to 
all the parents who came to support the boys. 

 

 

 

 

 

Booking School Dinners 

Due to Kitchen staff needing to ensure they are cooking the correct about of 
meals for the day, all school dinners must be booked by the Sunday of the week 
before the meals are to be served. This includes FREE SCHOOL MEALS. All 
bookings are to be made using MCAS (MyChildAtSchool).  

MAD Award 

Congratulations to this week’s MAD 

nominees: 

These children have been nominated by 

their class teacher for Making A Difference, 

this is either through demonstrating our 

school values or school rules.  

Cricket Team 

Well done to the fantastic year 5 cricket team 
who got to the final of their competition today. 
They won all 3 groups games before beating 
Boldmere in the semi final. They then lost to a 
very strong Wylde Green team in the final but 
again put in a superb performance. Behaviour 
and sportsmanship were excellent throughout. 
Well done to the team and to Mrs Hands for 
preparing them so well.  

 

 

 

 

 


